
DROUGHT WARNING 

BERKS AND SCHUYLKILL COUNTIES 

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 

announced a drought warning for Berks and Schuylkill 

Counties. 

In a drought warning, we ask customers to voluntarily 

reduce water use by ten to fifteen percent through conservation 

methods. 

Suggested conservation methods include repairing leaks, 

including leaky toilets, take shorter showers, turn the water off 

when brushing teeth or shaving, and use dishwashers and 

washing machines with full loads. 


